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Watts Remy

From: Michelle Holman <djchelle53@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 8:36 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Stop the Spraying! Vote YES on SB 926 and SB 931

I have lived in the Coast Range of Western Oregon for over 40 years. I have 2 beautiful children, but suffered 10 
miscarriages. Yes, the aerial spraying out here is my prime suspect. 
 
It's well past time that you prioritize the people who elected you, over the profits of greedy corporate interests. Your 
first duty and moral obligation is to the health, safety and welfare of the people of Oregon, not corporate heads who 
don't even live in the communities where the harm occurs. 
 
 
Stop the Spraying 
 
Michelle Holman 
92349 Deadwood Creek Rd 
Deadwood OR 97430 


